
From: Keith Holmes  
Sent: 27 July 2023 12:05 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: 2023/2510P & 2023/2653/L 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I am writing to object to the plans to replace the Travelodge Tower with the 
monstrosity proposed to replace it. The building is far too large and ugly to fit 
in the environment. Additionally it isn’t retrofitting the existing tower which is 
contrary to the climate change policies of the UK, Greater London Council and 
Camden who all advocate retrofitting. It adversely affects local listed buildings 
and has far too little service entrances to serve such a huge building. 
 
As a Camden resident I object to these plans. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
K S Holmes 
4 Stukeley Street 
London 
WC2B 5LQ 
 


